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August 5, 2024     SSD QUARTERLY MEETING  

The Meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm by Chairperson Dale Larson.  Present were Dale 

Larson, Tarah Vitek, Kurt Johnson, Supervisors; Amanda Ellefson, Clerk; Ronda Bernard, Deputy 

Clerk; Christine Wolvin, Jason Eilefson, and Eric Appelwick (AUS).   

Eric presented a report to the Board.  All STEP tanks are now updated to the new design with all 

PVC.  

Eric is noting that the site is stabilizing since the addition of the new pipes.  Pulling the pumps is 

also significantly easier.  

The pumps are not reparable and will eventually need to be replaced.  During the fall 

maintenance, Eric is considering adding a weep hole to help with water flow.    

Due to new regulations by Gopher State, all utilities must be clearly flagged and marked.  SSD 

will need red and green flags; Eric found it is more cost effective to order the flags in bulk.    

Kurt made a motion to order the “T” handles for step tanks to pull the filters out.  Tarah 

seconded the motion and it passed unanimously.  

Tarah made a motion to adjourn.  Kurt seconded the motion and it passed 

unanimously.  Meeting adjourned at 5:39 pm.  

Respectfully submitted,  

  

Amanda Ellefson, Clerk  
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